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UK/IRISH BILATERAL: WEDNESDAY 16 JUNE

Thank you for your letter of 8 June. I understand from Sir Robin Butler
that the Irish official team which came to London for talks on 9 June was
content with the programme arrangements described in your letter.

I see no difficulty with your suggestions. We shall hold the Prime
Minister’s tete a tete with the Taoiseach and the following plenary in the
Cabinet Room. The meeting between the other Ministers from 1805 to
approximately 1830 can be held upstairs in the Green Room.

I am copying this letter to Jonathan Stephens (Northern Ireland Office)
and Melanie Leech (Cabinet Office).
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J. S. Smith, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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